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24 September 2014 
 
 

3rd circular to the Members of the 50th Synod 
 

Re: Supplementary hard copy documents for 1st Session of the 
50th Synod 

 
 
 
Dear Synod members 
 
As part of the process of transitioning towards all Synod documentation being provided to members in 
electronic form, I am required to continue to send to you by post hard copies of large documents, such as the 
Synod Book, and certain other materials. 
 
I therefore enclose in this pack the following documents in hard copy form –  

Your name tag 
Annual Report of the Standing Committee and Other Reports and Papers 
Supplementary Report of the Standing Committee 
Principal Legislation and Other Background Materials 
Car parking “follow on” ticket for St Andrew’s House 

 
These hard copy documents supplement and should be understood by reference to the 2nd circular and other 
materials sent to you by email on 23 September 2014. 
 
For this year, the opportunity has also been taken to include in this pack a hard copy of the 2013 & 2014 
Year Book on behalf of the Diocesan Registry.  If you have already received a copy, this item will not be 
included. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about this matter. 
 
 
 
ROBERT WICKS 
Diocesan Secretary 
 
direct:  9265 1671 
email:  rjw@sydney.anglican.asn.au 
 

Please bring this with you for use at Synod. 
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